
Welcome to  

Kindergarten 
at Princess Margaret School 

We would like to invite our new Kindergarten students and their parents/guardians 
to join us at our “Kindergarten Stay & Play” on 

 

Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
 

Enter through the main doors on Hawthorne Avenue and join us in the Library for a brief 
information session and to meet school staff. 

Families will then move to various learning stations in the Kindergarten rooms. 
At the end of your visit, your child will receive a welcome to Kindergarten bag. 

Feel free to head outside to the play structure to meet other children and families!  
 
 

Please RSVP at pm@retsd.mb.ca to let us know if you can attend! 
 

If you have any questions, please call 204-663-5073 or email pm@retsd.mb.ca 
 

We hope to see you then! 
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